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At the May 1, 2021 Annual Town Meeting, of the legal voters of the Town of Hudson, duly called and
warned, and held outside at Hudson High School parking lot, Saturday, May 1st at 12PM with a
quorum present (Board of Selectmen voted in accordance with Chapter 92 of the Acts of 2020, section
7, to reduce its required quorum of 150 to 70 registered voters for this Annual Town Meeting) and
under Article 5 of the Warrant calling said meeting, which was

ARTICLE 5 Police Department Collective Bargaining Agreements
To see if the Town will vote as follows:

1. To revoke its acceptance of the provisions of Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 31 placing
the Town of Hudson Police Department under civil service, which civil service status was
accepted by vote of the June 14, 1920 annual town meeting; and

2. To appropriate from free cash $180,546 to amend the collective bargaining agreements with the
New England Police Benevolent Association and the Hudson Superior Police Officers’
Association/MCOP Local 433 in order to remove the Police Department from civil service,
beginning on fiscal year 2022;

or to take any other action relative thereto.

THE FOLLOWING ACTION WAS TAKEN:

VOTED BY AMAJORITY to adopt the subject matter of this article.
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